
The program will be performed twice on Thursday, March 14th,  at 9:15 am and 1:30 pm in the Parkway Gymnasium. 
We ask parents with last names beginning with A-M to attend the 9:15  performance. If your last name begins with N-Z, we 
ask that you to attend the 1:30 performance. If your schedule does not allow you to attend your designated program, you 
are welcome to attend the other performance. Students are welcome to dress up for the concert, but are 
encouraged to wear comfortable shoes.

Thanks for partnering with us to support your student's musical performance. Please note, in an effort to keep everyone 
safe during the performances, we are asking spectators to arrive a few minutes early to both sign in at the main office 
and to have their license/state ID run through our Raptor System. Spectators will also receive a visitor’s badge. If you 
would like to expedite this process, please feel free to come to Parkway before the March 14th musical performance 
and/or arrive early on the day of the performance. This process takes a couple of minutes so your patience is 
appreciated. If you have further questions pertaining to this process, please call Ms. Bruno at: (414) 351-7190 ext. 2000.

1st, 2nd, and 3rd Grade Parkway students are delighted to invite family and friends to the following musical program…


